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Kendra Murphy

From: Clem Pudjunas <

Sent: Sunday, April 2, 2017 5:10 AM

To: chad.collins@hamilton.ca; Kendra Murphy
Subject: 154-166 Mt Albion Rd

Re: Proposed townhouse development at 154-166 Mt. Albion Rd.

As a Mt Albion Rd. resident for 20+ years, I am opposed to the development of this
current 'green space' in my neighborhood. The Mt. Albion area is already heavily
populated with apartment buildings, row housing, townhouses, and Low Income
housing. We don't need any more people to burden the existing area infrastructure. It
is pleasing to have a bit of contrasting 'open space' in the area.

Clement Pudjunas
2 Congress Cres
Hamilton

c.c. Chad Collins, Councillor Ward 5
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